Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Rob,

Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Thursday, October 13, 2011 12:18 PM

'Robert S. Creps'

Denise Pinkston; William W. Mast

RE: Former Lerer Brothers Transmission, Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000057

I’ve had a chance to review the September 6, 2011 letter you attached to this email. | understand that the RWP excavation
will likely occur in the first half of 2012, and that a remedial action report could be submitted “soon thereafter”. Can you
forward an updated schedule as the one in Section 8 of the draft “Remediation Work Plan” and submitted to the City of
Emeryville indicates excavation / disposal would occur in July — Sept. 2011? | would use it to extend my submittal
timeline for the Remedial Completion Report for our portion.

Thanks,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Robert S. Creps [mailto:RCreps@pesenv.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2011 3:16 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Denise Pinkston; William W. Mast

Subject: Former Lerer Brothers Transmission, Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000057

Mark,

Attached is a letter documenting our August 17 telephone conversation regarding the subject site. We will also upload it
to the ACEH website following the requisite protocol.

Thank you,
--Rob

Robert S. Creps, P.E.
Principal

PES Environmental, Inc.

1682 Novato Boulevard, Suite 100

Novato, California 94947
Phone: (415) 899-1600

Fax: (415) 899.1601
rcreps@pesenv.com




